
 
 

EISCIR-P14/07/10/2024 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings! 
 
We are excited to share an important initiative aimed at making Fridays a more engaging and enjoyable part of 
the school week for our students! 
 
While Fridays remain a crucial day for academic learning, we are introducing Themed Fridays to make the 
day even more exciting for students. Each Friday will feature a different theme, and students are welcome to 
dress according to the theme of the week, adding a fun and creative twist to their usual school routine. 
 
This Friday, October 11th, 2024, as part of the Grandparent's Celebration, KG to Grade 4 students will dress in 
Olden Goldies-themed attire. Students in Grades 5 to 8 will have Crazy Hair Friday. 
 
However, we want to emphasize that our commitment to academic excellence remains unchanged. All lessons 
and classroom activities will proceed as usual, and no compromises will be made regarding the academic content 
covered on Fridays. 
 
We kindly request your support in ensuring that your child attends school every Friday. By doing so, they will 
benefit from both the fun thematic activities and the important academic learning that takes place. 
 
We look forward to seeing our students participate fully and enthusiastically in Themed Fridays while continuing 
to make progress in their studies. Subsequent themes will be mentioned in the weekly Discovery/Enquiry Trails. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation! 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
EIS Administration 
  
 


